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for tips leading to a cruelty conviction of the individual or individuals
responsible for cutting the ears off a 3-month-old puppy found on the
1600 block of S.W. 28th St. in Oklahoma City on November 22.

Do you recognize this dog or know of any puppies who look similar?
Please contact the Oklahoma City Animal Welfare Division at 405-297-3I17.
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